
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1  -  The Whole Class, for their  
respect for one another. They have  
been so caring and kind to each  
other. 
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Year 2 - Madison, for looking after our  
new starter in class. 
 

Year 3 -  Noah, for good behaviour.   
Well done! 

Year 4 - Ella, for always being a   
wonderful friend. 

Year 5 -  Maisie, for showing  
kindness towards younger  
children. 

Year 6 -  Izzy K for showing kindness  
towards younger children. 

EYFS - Jaxon, for settling into our  
Nursery  and making a fab start! 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2021 
Friday 28th May - Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Friday 28th May - School Breaks up for Half-

Term 

Monday  7th June - School Commences  

Friday 25th June  - Staff Training Day 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

 

EYFS -  Dillon 
Year 1 -  Grace 

Year 2 -  William HA 
Year 3 - Jack 
Year 4 - Noah 
Year 5 - Eve 

Year 6 - Harry 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 

EYFS -  Jimmi 
Year 1 -  Sophie  

Year 2 -  Esme 
Year 3 - Lorna 

Year 4 - Sophie 
Year 5 - Finley 
Year 6 - Finlay 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 99.2% 

Class 1 89.2% 

Class 2 99.1% 

Class 3 95.8% 

Class 4 97.8% 

Class 5 95.7% 

Class 6 97.5% 

 
 
 
 

Attendance Award 
 

Reception 
 

This week’s  overall 
attendance  

 

96.4% 
 

 

Staindrop School Council  
‘In the Spotlight’ Award 

 

KS1 -  Arian - Welcome to our school. 
       
KS2 -  Oliver, Chloe and Harvey  - Welcome to our school.  
 
Staff  - Miss Dunstall  - Welcome back to school. 

Crisp Packet Project 

Youth Saints are inviting you  

to take part in  

the Crisp Packet Project challenge  

which runs until the 10th May.   
We are working with our churches to make  

survival sheets for the  
homeless from empty crisp packets. To find out 
more visit Crisp Packet Project and bring your 

empty crisp packets into school. 
Thank you for your help and support! 

 
Teddy Bears Picnic 

As we break up for half term on Friday 28th 
May we are holding a non-uniform day and 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic. 
Children are welcome to bring a small  

teddy bear into school to enjoy the  picnic. 
We will eat our lunch outside on the school field (children 
on school meals will be given a school packed lunch that 

day). 
Donations of £1 towards arts activities in school would be 

welcome and ice lollies will be on sale for 50p. 
Thank you for your support! 

Staindrop School Council  
‘In the Spotlight’ Award 

 

KS1 -  Tamsyn - Welcome to our school. 

KS2 -  Ellie-Mai and Alexander - Thank you for bringing in   

            your WWII artefacts.  

Staff  - Mrs Saltmarsh - Thank you for always being so  

              helpful! 

 
The Whole 

of  
 

CLASS 1 

https://crisppacketproject.com/

